
            Historical Society of Clarendon VT  

                        July 15, 2024  

 

There wasn't a meeting of the historic society in July due to competing time commitments & 

scheduling conflicts for board members.   

 

In July there were several other related events: 

 

 

July 11th – Kevin Peck, the Mill River football team & other volunteers did a work day @ the 

Cavanaugh-Briggs Cemetery 

 

July 18th – Kevin Peck, GE employees & other volunteers did a work day @ the Chippenhook 

Cemetery 

 

July 25th – Ribbon cutting ceremony & cookout at the Kingsley Bridge to celebrate its reopening 

 

July 27th – Historic Society booth at the Townwide Tag Sale 

 
 


